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Ferncliff Launches New Website Constructed by Kanet Advertising

Stan Spitler, Superintendent of Ferncliff Cemetery, Funeral Home, Crematory & 
Aboretum, is happy to announce the launching of their new website, constructed by 
Kanet Advertising.  Being both user-friendly and extremely detailed, this website is 
bound to be a successful tool in guiding grieving families toward making meaningful 
decisions, based on all the options offered.  It can be easily accessed at: 
www.ferncliffcemetery.org. 
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Charlie Kanet, president
Kanet Advertising
513 241-2874; 513 476-5858 (mobile)
ckanet@kanetadvertising.com
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